
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 6, 2020 

 
Dear APW Families, 
 
Yesterday, additional guidance came from Governor Cuomo’s office that extended school closures 
through April 29th.  It was also announced that all June Regents exams have been cancelled.  This decision 
prompted a flurry of questions on everything from course credit to graduation requirements. Additional 
guidance is scheduled for release today and I will share that once it is made public as I know we share 
the same concerns. Some additional information can be found using the following link: 

 

http://www.nysed.gov/news/2020/board-regents-acts-series-emergency-regulations-ease-burdens-

educators-students-and-0 

 

We will continue with our food distribution schedule as is until further notice. Please take a moment and 
fill out the technology survey on our district website as we continue to evolve our plans for continuity of 
education. If you do not have access please call our JSHS or Elementary school on Wednesday between 
9:00-12:00 and our clerical staff can assist in completing the survey.  This information is vital in our 
decision making so please complete this when you have a chance. 
 
Special thanks to everyone in the APW community for the resilience you have shown throughout this 
process. Our new return date in late April will likely be changed again, and as things continue to evolve 
we will keep you informed. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy, 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Eric Knuth 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent  
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